
 

This Week’s Ysgol Eyton News! 
The children are back and raring to go for our final half term of the school year!  

This week, children were introduced to our final Big Question of the year ‘What can my body do?’ 

Diary Dates! 

Mon 9th June: The Leader Y6 photos 

Tue 17th June: Sharing Time from 2:30pm 

Wed 18th June: PTA Summer Fair 5-7pm 

Mon 23rd June: Fitness Day 

Tue 24th June: New Nursery and Reception 

children visit day 9-11am 

Wed 25th June: Teddy Bears Picnic for toddlers, 

EE and Nursery @10:30am 

Thurs 26th June: Common Transfer Day (Move 

up day) 

Mon 30th June – Wed 2nd July: Y5/6 Residential 

Trip to Bryntysilio 

Mon 7th July: Dosbarth Drudwen Car Wash & 

KS2 Pizza Party 

Tue 8th July: Sports Day Plan A (morning) 

Wed 9th July: Sports Day Plan B (morning) 

Fri 11th July: Annual reports sent out to 

parents 

Tue 15th July: Year 6 leavers service @ 9:30am 

Wed 16th July: PTA End of year disco @ 5pm 

Fri 18th July: Last day in school for children 

 

 

Attendance Matters  
The whole school attendance for this week is: 96% 

Dosbarth Jac-Y-Do: 94.86% 

Dosbarth Pâl: 100% 

Dosbarth Drudwen: 93.33%  

Eco Installation 

We are delighted to share that the school has managed to secure a grant to develop our 

outdoor space with a significant gardening package funded by Welsh Government through 

Keep Wales Tidy. 

Thanks to Mr Pugh’s research and efforts, we will be receiving several raised beds, a shed 

and a polytunnel as well as lots of seeds, bulbs and trees! The children will be very involved 

in setting up and maintaining the installation as it will, of course, be a fantastic stimulus 

for their learning. We are also looking for parent volunteers to help with the initial set up 

process which will likely begin in July and continue into September. 

If you are interested in lending a hand, please let a member of staff know. 

Staffing 

We are now in a position to share that Miss Carys Jones has 

been appointed at Ysgol Eyton on a permanent basis.  

Miss Jones has been an amazing addition to our team this 

year and has proven herself to be instrumental to the smooth 

and effective running of our school. 

We are so happy that she has chosen to stay in our special 

school and we are very lucky to have her. 

 

Year 6 Photos 

On Monday 9th June, a 

photographer from The 

Leader newspaper will be 

coming into school to take 

a photograph of our Year 6 

children as part of their 

segment on school leavers. 

 

Water Bottles 

Could those parents/carers 

who have not already done 

so, please ensure their 

child(ren) brings a refillable 

water bottle into school 

which will stay in school. 

Thank you! 

 



 



 



 



 

 

 

After School Club Activities for Week Beginning 9th June 

Monday Wii Games 

Tuesday Board Games 

Wednesday Colouring Competition 

Thursday Mixed Martial Arts 

Friday Movie Night 



 



  



  


